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SPECIAL ORDER

NO. 2004- ¥

SUBJECT : AUTHORIZING THE ATTENDANCE OF SOME DENR
PERSONNEL IN THE FORUM ON EMERGING
OPPORTUNITIES AND RISKS IN CLEAN DEVELOPMENT
MECHANISM

In the interest of the service and in line with the Department’s participation in pursuing Clean
Development Mechanism as a result of the country’s ratification of the Kyoto Protocol, the
following DENR personnel are hereby authorized to attend in the Forum on Emerging
Opportunities and Risks in Clean Development Mechanism (CDM) at the DBP Social Hall,
Development Bank of the Philippines (DBP), Sen. Gil J. Puyat Avenue, Makati City on 5-6
February 2004,

Ms. Elsie Cezar, EIAD-EMB

Ms. Lourdes Wagan, FMB

Mr. Gregorio Santos, Jr., ERDB

Ms. Margarita Caridad, NSWMC Secretariat
Mr. Edwin Ramirez, MGB

The forum is part of the DBP’s awareness campaign on CDM, specifically on the opportunities
and risks linked with DBP and other institutions’ role in the CDM process, update on CDM and
possible CDM-able projects.

As such, the above participants shall attend the said forum on official time.

This Order takes effect immediately.
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